
Anand Seewah

he Board and Staff of the Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (“TTSEC”), 
extend our deepest sympathies and offer condolences to the family and friends of our dearly 
beloved colleague and friend Mr. Anand Seewah, on his passing.

Anand passed away on Sunday 11th July, 2021, and  was cremated under Hindu rites following a 
funeral service on Thursday 15th July, 2021. On the day of the funeral the TTSEC observed a day of 
mourning, during which all official operations were halted, to allow Staff the opportunity to grieve, and 
reflect on their fond memories and experiences with Anand. 

Anand joined the TTSEC in January, 2015, as an On-the-Job-Trainee assigned to the Internal Audit 
Department and subsequently became a permanent member of staff.  He quickly developed himself as an 
invaluable member of the TTSEC Family; and was admired and appreciated by all who came into contact 
with him. Up until his death, Anand remained a source of guidance and inspiration to his colleagues who 
sought his counsel relative to, not only office related matters, but on matters that transcended the office.  

Anand will be fondly remembered as a caring, supportive, dedicated and respected member of our TTSEC 
family, who was friendly and courteous, had a passion for gardening, and always enjoyed helping others. 

Words cannot express the sorrow and sadness  we feel at the loss of Anand. May God grant our late friend 
and colleague, Anand, eternal peace.
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